
If a family member, partner or friend who you 
care for is supported by a Victorian public 
mental health service, we’d like to let you 
know about this survey.

This survey will help services 
better understand how to work 
with carers and families as part 
of the recovery journey for mental 
health consumers. It is the first 
time it has been run in Victoria.
The Mental Health Carer Experience Survey will help inform 
quality improvement programs.
The survey will be mailed from November 2020 to carers 
whose family member, partner or friend is supported by a 
clinical mental health service.

Help us work together to build better 
mental health services.
For carer support please contact Tandem, the peak body 
for carers of people who experience mental ill-health on 
1800 314 325.

Mental Health Carer 
Experience Survey
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